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City of Puyallup
333 S. Meridian
Puyallup, WA. 09371

RE: Permit Application #PRCCP20230336 (CIMCO SALES)

Fire Review: (Ray Cockerham)

1. “Fire Access Notes” have been added to sheet C1.0 stating that there should be a 26’ clear at the
hydrant, 20’ clear each way and 13.5’ grade clearance.

Planning Review: (Nabila Comstock)

1. Daffodils have been added to the landscape plan. See updated Landscape plan for additional
information.

2. Noted, City has sent the Cultural Resource Survey to the Puyallup Tribe for review.
Public Works Water Review: (Brain Johnson)

1. Note on sheet 0.0 has been updated from “8”MT” to “8”MJ".

2. The path of the proposed FDC pipe to the new riser location is now shown.

3. Note on sheet 0.0 has been updated from 8”x8”x8” “gate valve” to “tee”.
Feel free to contact me at 253-474-3404 for additional information regarding this resubmittal and/or to
discuss.

Sincerel

’%ntl Middleton, PE

President
Larson & Associates, Inc.

9027 Pacific Avenue, Suite 4, Tacoma WA 98444 Office (253) 474-3404 Fax (253) 473-7358



